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Nelspruit trade show postponed

The shop-sa Nelspruit trade show, scheduled to take place at Ingwenyama Lodge on 23 August 2012, has been postponed.
It will instead take place early in the New Year 2013. The decision to move the show from its planned date is to
accommodate all suppliers who will be participating in the Nelspruit Waltons back-to-school on 30 August. "We value your
continuous interest in shop-sa trade shows and we apologise for any inconvenience caused by the cancellation of the
show," said host, shop-sa.
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